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Comments: Off-Road Motorcycle Single Track Support

Rachel,

I've been told that the Wayne National Forest is considering adding single track motorcycle trails in the near
future. As a seasoned off road motorcycle enthusiast, | vehemently support this initiative.

Overall, a single track trail system would boost participation by local riders as well as draw in many folks from
outside of Ohio. Local businesses would undoubtedly benefit from the revenue these passionate tourists would
generate. Further, and perhaps most importantly, single track trail provides a safer experience. As UTVs and
large ATVs have gained popularity, I've stopped riding at the Wayne. These vehicles have made the trails more
dangerous for myself, family and friends. A single track system would bring me back to riding the wonderful
natural resource | grew up with.

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my thoughts on this topic.
Regards,

Nick DeVito| Industrial Customer Specialist



